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Equity in access is a key hallmark of democracy. I am disabled, and mostly 

homebound. The ability provided to me by mail in voting to have them opportunity to 

research candidates, fill out my ballot at my leisure, and return it either in personal or 

by mail is an important issues of access to me.  

 

This method of access is important for thousands of Oregonians.  

 

The only reason some people want to change it now is to disenfranchise voters like 

me.  

 

Please preserve the rights of access to the democratic process for ALL Oregon 

voters, not just the able bodied.  


